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From: Jo Larsen
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Support HB 2552
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 3:14:27 PM


Honorable Chair Barker, Members of the Committee:
 
We urge your support of HB 2552, which would eliminate the obligation to report as a sex offender
for young people under 16 years of age at the time of the offense.
 
Thank you.
 
Sincerely,
Jo Larsen
Bob Larsen
PO Box 286
366 Kincaid Rd.
Williams, OR 97544
541 846-6304
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